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Last Wednesday evening we were provided with an excellent 

presentation by Cathy Jones on the history and background 

of a number of heritage listed properties in the Strathfield 

area.  

 

Cathy had a lot more to tell us but was restricted due to time 

constraints and will be invited back on another occasion.  

 

Last Thursday night 10 Rotarians and 4 partners had a great 

night at the il Buco Restaurant Liverpool Road Enfield. We 

enjoyed great fellowship and wonderful food.  

 

Members are encouraged to take the opportunity of future 

events to experience fellowship apart from normal Rotary 

meetings.  
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